
 

 

 

 

      
 

November 3, 2024 
 

Worship in Song 
 

Scripture Reading – Psalm 92:1-4 

Prayer of Invocation 

Worship in Song 

Communion 

Hymn “Thank You, Lord” * 

Offering 

Message – Names to Know 

Hymn # 47  “God Will Take Care of You” 

Benediction 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Live stream and previous sermons online at 
truememorial.org 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

*AFTER this time, children are dismissed for 
Children’s Church downstairs.  Nursery and 
toddler rooms are open throughout worship.   

 

 

Tuesday Morning Prayer  Everyone is invited 9:30 a.m. to 
a time of prayer in the church library. Giving thanks and praying 
for needs in our families, missionaries, our communities and 
worldwide. 
 

 
 

Youth Group!  Teens, 7th grade and up, are invited 6:30 - 
8:30 p.m.  Tuesday evenings for dinner, studying God’s Word, 
worship and games!  Teens growing in their faith and reaching 
others in our community.  
 

Part of Youth Group is dinner.  Many of the teens do not have 
time for dinner before Youth Group meets on Tuesday 
evenings.  If you would like to occasionally provide dinner,  
please contact Carol Corbett (603) 512-9570 
 
 

 
 

Children from Pre-K through sixth 
grade are invited here Wednesday 
evenings 6:30 to 8 p.m. for games, 
crafts, snacks and most 
importantly, Bible based lessons 
with application!   
 

Children come to Keepers for the 
fun activities, many do not attend church at any other time.  We 
have a mission field here at home!   We could 
use at least one more helper. (And always 
looking for anyone to help provide snacks!) To 
help, please contact;  Ginny Weeks  (603) 781-
8028, Laura Savard  (603) 957-1503,  Halie Lewis 
(207) 604-8071 or Gail Malone (603) 767-3800 

 

 
Sunday School for All!    Everyone invited! 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday mornings. Children’s classes are downstairs, and Teens 
are in the loft.  Grown ups – be here to learn more about God, 
be part of great discussions and encouraging one another;  back 
of the Sanctuary is currently studying Ezekial, and a second class 
studying 1 John, meets in the Fellowship Hall.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
Snow Shoveling – please let Bruce (603) 767-5831 
know if you would be willing to help shovel  
the walkways here at church this winter.   
Each storm a group of people receive a text  
of when we will gather to shovel.  
Many hands make light work! 
 

 
 

Operation Christmas Child  Shoe 
boxes are filled with small gifts, sent to 
Samaritans Purse, the message of Salvation 
in the child’s own language is added, then 
the boxes are delivered throughout the 
world to children in need. In many areas a 

weekly Bible study is then offered. 
 

Each year people in True donate their own boxes or send in 
items, and volunteers assembled the boxes.  Yesterday a group 
was here packing boxes!  Thank you to everyone who was 
donated items, filled boxes or were here yesterday! And a huge 
thank you to Halie Lewis for her tireless work on this ministry 
throughout the year!   
 
 

 

 

JoySharers 
11:30 a.m., November 14th at Strafford 
Farms Restaurant in Dover for fellowship 
and lunch!  Sign up in the foyer if you will 
be attending.  JoyShares are ALL seniors! 
 

 

 
Volunteers for November 10th, 2024 

Children’s Church – Ginny Weeks, Lindsey Powers and Iain Savard 
Nusery – Susan Heimann and Suzanne Manson  

 True Memorial Baptist Church 
 

Touching Lives with Scripture 

Keepers of  
TRUE Faith 

 



Thank you, Lord 
Thank You, Lord, for saving my soul, 

Thank You, Lord, for making me whole, 

Thank You, Lord, for giving to me  

Thy great salvation so rich and free. 
 

CCL # 531404    Singspiration Music, Mr. & Mrs. S. Sykes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ladies Fellowship  

 

Saturday, November 23rd 6:00-8:00 PM 
 

You are invited to join us for an evening of 

 fun, food, fellowship and praise! 
 

We would like to put together one or two “Blessing Baskets”  

to brighten the day of someone who needs encouragement.  

If you would like to participate, please bring a small item. 
 

Some ideas:  Notepaper 

Box of assorted cards Chocolate  

Hand cream  Home spray 

Fingernail polish Small decoration 

Devotional book Chapstick or lip gloss 

Socks   Travel sized cosmetics  
 

Let us know if you can come…. There is a sign-up sheet on the 

bulletin board. If you have any questions contact Gail Malone 

(603)767-3800 or Linette Richardson (603)978-0149 

Together Family Services 
come alongside women 
and families in our 
community, lending 
support and 
encouragement. The Thrift 
Shop provides clients with 

affordable selections for their young and growing families; new 
and gently used baby clothes, diapers and baby wipes. Clients 
enrolled in and completing parenting classes earn “points” for 
baby supplies, or save them for bigger “purchases.”  

The Thrift Shop operates completely on donations, enabling it 
to make a difference in the lives of clients, and others within 
the community, open on Monday noon – 4 p.m. and 
Wednesday 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Together Family Services wants every person to feel supported. 
One of the ways they do this is through education, available 
year-round and without cost.  The educational programs 
provided offer every parent an opportunity to learn how to 
succeed. From pregnancy to toddler and beyond, information 
and assistance is available. 

Parents not only learn how to raise a child, but how to create an 
environment where their child and family can thrive.  

Parenting topics such as; pregnancy, fetal development, labor 
and delivery, breastfeeding, infant expectations, nutrition, 
sleep, safety, creating positive character qualities in children, 
life-skills, and much more. The classes offer a tailored approach 
to a typical parenting class, finding needs and the areas where 
someone might be struggling. 

If you have any questions, please contact Tracy Chafe at (603) 
507-8612 

togetherfamilyservices.org 

 

As a Church Family, we at True will be collecting items for 
Together Family Services during the first three weeks of 
November. Newborn-2T.  18month -2 toddler are the most 
needed, especially boys clothing. Snowsuits, boots, mittens, 
pajamas for all ages, long sleeve shirts/pants and socks. (No 
blankets are needed at this time.) 

 
 
 
 
 

True Memorial Baptist Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Pastor Richard Lamirande 

21 Ten Rod Road, Rochester, NH 03866 

(603) 332-3131      truememorial.org 

 

 
 

        A Heart Full  
of  

Thanksgiving 
 


